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Catherine Broski

Congratulations to Catherine Broski for being named a 2020 Flinn Scholar! Catherine is one of
19 students to be named for this prestigious scholarship award which includes: A full ride
scholarship to one of Arizona’s state universities, funding for a three-week summer seminar after
the Scholar’s freshman year and for at least one additional international study abroad
experience. This scholarship is very competitive, and out of 1,014 applicants Catherine was one
of the 19 winners!

Catherine was chosen not just for her superb academics, but because of her community service
and advocacy. To name a few things Catherine organized a peaceful gathering to show love and
support for Parkland shooting victims, worked as a State Director for March For Our Lives
Arizona, and led the charge for the Agua Fria Union School Board to pass a resolution to
support school safety and mental health. She also attended HOBY leadership seminar and
started the West Valley’s first ever CLeW (Community Leadership Workshop). During the 2019
CLeW Catherine and her team partnered with Gathering Humanity to fill over 500 backpacks for
refugees. The 2020 CLeW was postponed however Catherine is leading the way to complete
the community service project. For this project the CLeW Committee is working with HYC
(Homeless Youth Connection) to ensure each 2020 graduating senior in our community who
experienced homelessness will receive a graduation card.

Catherine will be attending University Of Arizona this fall to study Philosophy, Paolitics,
Economics, and Law. Great Job Catherine! Millennium and your community are so proud of you,
your accomplishments, and what the future holds!



